December 30th, 1987

Capt. Rick and Shelley Wheeler
85C = 59th Avenue
ST=-PETERSBURG, PEACH,Florida

Dear Captain,

Thank you very much for your beautiful letter
opener that you sent me when I wasg in St-Petersburg.

I hope that the holiday season has been happy
for you and Mrs. Shelley and I wish that 1988 will
‘be very good for you and family.

Thakk you again.

I remein sincerely your



